
PUBLIC ADVISORY 
Transportation of transformers for the Lower Churchill Project

Mammoet Canada will be transporting seven transformers from Cartwright in southern Labrador 
to the Muskrat Falls Project site on Route 510 just outside Happy Valley – Goose Bay.

The transformers will be moved in four shipments, and the transportation of each load 
will take approximately eight days. 

The equipment will be travelling at slow speeds using Main Road Cartwright, Route 516 and 
Route 510 on the Trans-Labrador Highway. Drivers are advised that each convoy moving the 
shipments will be approximately one kilometre in length. Safety First will travel with each 
shipment to provide traffic management and maintain the flow of traffic. 

Motorists are asked to keep safety in mind when approaching a shipment. Transportation 
updates will be provided regularly on Nalcor Energy’s Facebook and Twitter pages noted below. 

We apologize for any inconvenience and ask for your cooperation to ensure the safety of the 
public and workers carrying out this operation. 

For more information or to speak to a project team member, please 
contact us at: 1-888-576-5454 or lowerchurchill@nalcorenergy.com
muskratfalls.nalcorenergy.com
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